
For the safety and convenience of the pedestrians, there are clearly marked 
footpaths throughout the roads in the university, as well as bicycle lanes and car 
lanes. To provide convenience to pedestrians, the university had the idea of using 
plants as roofs of waiting sheds. In picture Station 3 of the university’s free electric 
vehicle service, pedestrians/passengers can wait  under the shaded area. This is 
done because it is light and does not require soil for planting. This will help reduce 
heat and make the place more attractive. 
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The images below show facilities allotted for other types pedestrians such as the 

persons with disabilities. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



There is also clear flow of traffic, which was announced to the public including 

pedestrians, so they understand the direction of vehicles as shown below in the 

announcement and diagram below: 

 

 

 

 



Other images 

 

 


